
Head Teacher: Mrs C. Kilbey BA (Hons) QTS 

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs C. Pepin B.Ed (Hons) 

               

Bishop’s Tachbrook C of E Primary School 

Kingsley Rd 

Bishop’s Tachbrook 

    Leamington Spa   CV33 9RY 

Telephone: 01926 426020 

 admin3141@welearn365.com 

 

                                                                 www.btschool.co.uk 

 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 
15th April 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 1, 

 
Recorder Lessons 

 
In September 2024 we hope to be able to offer recorder lessons in school to current Year 1 
pupils. Lessons will be provided by Warwickshire Music. Learning the recorder gives children 

an early understanding of music (covering several aspects of the National Curriculum), and 
will be of benefit to them in the future.  

 
The cost of the lessons will be £47.50 per term. Although the number of lessons per term will 
vary, depending on the term length, there will be a minimum of 30 lessons in the academic 

year. Lessons will be in small groups throughout the year, once a week during the school day.  
 

Your child will need their own descant recorder for the lessons. Details of the required music 
book will be given by the teacher in September. 
 

Every child must be willing to practise at home and work hard with their playing and it is 
hoped that parents will give their full support. Children are encouraged to complete the whole 

year but if they wish to discontinue lessons you must provide a full term’s notice in writing 
to the school office and payment for that term must be made. 
 

If your child would like to learn the recorder please complete this online form by Monday 
22nd April 2024: https://bit.ly/3VTTFd7. Places are subject to availability.  

 
Please note that by completing the form you are committing to paying the first 
term’s fees in September 2024 if your child is allocated a place. Please do not send 

in any money now. 
 

Further details can be obtained from the school office on 01926 426020 or by email at 
admin3141@welearn365.com. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Kilbey 
 
Head Teacher  
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